
Open Evening

Thursday 07 October 2021
5pm — 8pm

You are warmly invited to join us at our 
Open Evening

Come and meet our students and staff, tour the school 
and see how Forest can offer the best for your child.

Mr Ian Straw, Headeacher, will be speaking to parents 
at

5.15 and 6.45pm
To make an appointment to tour the school outside of 

Open Evening please 
send an email to tours@theforestschool.net


